
Another factor which should be considered if the State of Nevada legalizes doctor prescribed 

suicide, is the impact it may have on persons who are battling depression, suffering from Traumatic 

Brain Injury, or fighting suicidal tendencies.  We believe the message which the enactment of SB 261 

would send is that suicide is acceptable, if your life seems to be hopeless.   

A basic principle of Catholic moral teaching is the value of all human life.  Legalizing doctor 

prescribed suicide diminishes the value of life, and is an attack on all human dignity.  

We urge you to use the information which is provided below to make sure that your 

legislators know that you value human life, and that you oppose legalizing doctor prescribed suicide. 

 

Use the URL https://www.leg.state.nv.us/App/Opinions/79th2017/A/ to go to the official website 

of the Nevada Legislature.  It will bring up “Share Your Opinion With Your Legislators”.  Select SB 261 

from the “Select Bill” drop down, and then go to the  “Your View” line, and click on “Against”.  This 

will register your opposition to Doctor Prescribed Suicide. 
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